

ESCRICK CE PRIMARY SCHOOL

22nd September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

Headteacher Certificates: It was lovely to congratulate the following children for being nominated for the Headteacher Certificate last week.

Reception – The Whole Class for settling in to school so well and enjoying trying new things.

Year 1 - Bea H-C for coming into school with an excellent positive mindset, being a great role model for others.

Year 2 – William E for being so focused and always doing his best.

Year 3 – Leo B for really pushing himself and challenging his knowledge and skills.

Year 4 – Olly A for an enthusiastic start to Year 4 and embracing all of the new topics.

Year 5 – Rosie O'K for brilliant participation in class and upholding our school values.

Year 6 – Will W for living our school values and approaching each task with a positive attitude.

Juice and Biscuits – Elodie and Rafe (Rec); Sophia Strickland and Isabelle (Y1); George B and April P (Y2); George A and Bonnie (Y3); Olivia and Vedaant (Y4); Noah and Isaac (Y5); Flick and Teddy (Y6).

Team Wharfe won the team points last week and have taken the top spot on the leader board. Well done to all team members.

Parent Forum Meeting - 25th September 2.30pm - Two years ago we introduced a Parent Forum Group to facilitate and strengthen partnerships between home and school. It was a successful initiative, and we would like to continue with it again.

For those families new to school here is an overview of the group. 2 parent representatives from each year group are invited to meet with Miss Miller or Mr Broxup on a half termly basis. The purpose being to discuss any new initiatives, gather parental views and to hear feedback from parents. There is an agreed code of conduct to ensure that the meetings are delivered in a respectful and fair manner.

Last year parents agreed representatives through the year group Whats App. So, we would like to ask if we can have 2 representatives from each year group again. If people wish to

continue in the role, then that is fine but equally it is up to the parents to decide. Can you please inform Mrs Hall of the reps for each year group – many thanks.

SENCO news – Mrs Allen is taking extended bereavement leave and consequently we have secured an interim SENCO who will join us from the end of this week. I will share more details in due course and have already contacted parents who have outstanding actions from last term or who need support for Year 7 applications.

Dates for your Diary – INDIVIDUAL PHOTOS for all children are this Tuesday.

Celebration Assembly for Year 5 and 3	Monday 29 th September @ 9am
Celebration Assembly for Year 1 and 2	Monday 13 th October @ 9am
Celebration Assembly for Reception	Monday 20 th October @ 9am
Parents Welcome Meeting – all welcome	Tuesday 23 rd September 5 – 5.45pm
Parents Welcome Meeting – all welcome Phonics Information session – Rec/Y1 and	Tuesday 23 rd September 5 – 5.45pm Tuesday 23 rd September as part of the
_	
Phonics Information session – Rec/Y1 and	Tuesday 23 rd September as part of the
Phonics Information session – Rec/Y1 and Y2 parents	Tuesday 23 rd September as part of the welcome session

With very best wishes,

FIMME

Miss Emma E Miller

'Every person is an individual and also part of a community.'

1 Corinthians 12:12-27